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January 18, 2019 
 
Mr. Kelly Mendenhall 
Dominion Energy Utah 
P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360 

Re:  Dominion Energy Utah’s Application for Approval of the 2019 Year Budget for Energy 
Efficiency Programs and Market Transformation Initiative, Docket No. 18-057-20  

Dear Mr. Mendenhall, 

 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Dominion Energy Utah’s (DEU) 
January 8, 2019 filing of revised PSCU 500 Tariff sheets and exhibits made pursuant to the 
PSC’s December 31, 2018 Order. Specifically, DEU provided updates to its October 16, 2018 
filing in this docket to: 1) correct the footnote on Tariff Page 2-30; 2) correct the reference to 
Table 2 on page 1 of Exhibit 1.4; and 3) revise Exhibit 1.7 to add a legend in Table 2.  

 The PSC acknowledges receipt of the updated information filed by DEU on January 8, 
2019. Based on the PSC’s review of DEU’s filing, DEU’s revised tariff sheets are approved, 
effective January 1, 2019. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#306293  


